City Of Shelton, Litter Committee
Agenda for the Meeting of October 26, 2011 at 7:00 PM

Shelton City Hall, Room # 104

Call to order /Pledge of Allegiance

The Anti-litter Committee held a regular meeting on Wednesday, September 28, 2011, at
Shelton City Hall Room #104. The meeting was called to order by Gil Pastore at 7:04 PM.

Roll call

Members present were:
Gil Pastore
Teresa Gallagher
Anne Kissel
Ron Pilkowicz
Jim Taradine
Lorraine Blohm

Ingrid Waters

Approval of the September Minutes

Ron Pilkowicz made a motion to approve the minutes as written. Lorraine Blohm seconded
the motion. All were in favor.

Public Portion

Mike Clay attended the meeting. He is interested in joining the Committee. He is part of the
Adopt-a-Street program.



Update on Adopt-a-Street / Sign Design

e Gil met with the assistant superintendent of streets. Thirty, 12” X 18” signs (tops)
were ordered. The 4” X 12” bottom signs still need to be ordered.

e We will wait until both parts are in before putting up the signs.

e Lorraine suggested a photo op with the company and sign.

e Teresa needs a new group photo from the Committee.

e New “priority streets” need to be added to the list as streets are adopted off the list.

Comments by Members

e We are waiting to hear back from the Shelton High School Green Tee’s about the wrist
bands. Lorraine will follow up on this.

e On behalf of the Anti-litter Committee Gil Pastore accepted the resignation of Lorraine
Blohm.

e Gil Pastore made a motion to accept the resignation of Lorraine Blohm from the Anti-
litter Committee. Ron Pilkowicz seconded the motion. All were in favor.

e Lorraine still has an interest in helping the Anti-litter Committee in the future and will
follow up on her current projects.

o There was some discussion about a Shelton property that consistently has garbage all
over.

7. Adjournment — Next Meeting November 16, 2011 at 7:00pm.

A motion to adjourn was made by Gil Pastore at 7:43PM. Teresa Gallagher seconded the
motion. All were in favor.



